
  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Y o r k     H i g h    S c h o o l 
d a i l y   a n n o u n c e m e n t s 

d e c e m b e r  0 6 ,  2 0 2 2 
lunch and breakfast menus can be found on the school website: www.yorkpublic.org 

r e m i n d e r s 
- FCA will have a huddle meeting on 
Wednesday, December 7th at 7 am in Mr. 
Maronde's classroom.  Breakfast is always 
provided.  Anyone is welcome to come.  

--Congratulations York One-Act on your 
NSAA B-2 District Play Production 
Championship! The Dukes will perform at 
the NSAA Class B State Play Production 
Championships on Friday, December 9 at 
11:30 am at Norfolk’s Johnny Carson 
Theater! 
 
York was also the recipient of the NSAA 
technical theater award! We have 62 
students devoted to the technical 
elements of this production. Thank you 
hair, makeup, sound, lights, crew, music, 
props, painters, and builders for making 
this show come alive! 
 
The following achieved an NSAA 
outstanding acting award: 
Hattie Chavanu, Cole Schmid. Trey 
Harms,Charlie Van Gomple, Cecilia Asti, 
Angelina Shaw, Caleb Ward, Ava 
Goodwin, Grace Uhler. Anthony White 
Nell Chavanu, Taylor Peters, Madi Miller, 
Ethan Montgomery,Raima Kreifels, Emory 
Flynt 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
It is the policy of York Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of gender, disability, race, color, religion, marital status, age, or national origin in its educational programs, 
administration, policies, employment, or other district programs.   
 

c a l e n d a r  

c o u n s e l i n g   o f f i c e 
- SENIORS and JUNIORS: Reminder that your tuition 
payment to SCC is past due.  You will not be able to 
register for your second semester classes until your 
balance is paid.  See Mrs. Stuhr if you have questions! 

- A Marines representative, Sgt. Doering, will be here at YHS 
on Wednesday, Dec. 7, at 12:49 PM (seventh period). 
Students interested in learning more about the Marines, or 
have questions about the military in general, should please 
sign up in the guidance office to meet. Also remember to 
pick up an “excuse pass” when you sign up. 

- Grand Island Concert Association is sponsoring 
scholarships to seniors recognizing interest and exemplary 
participation in music and/or theater.  These scholarships 
are awarded to encourage the recipients’ continued 
development of their talent and interest.  Applications 
open online on Dec. 1 at www.gipsfoundation.org/what-
we-do/scholarships.html    A one-minute audio file is 
required to be included.  See Mrs. Stuhr if questions.  The 
deadline is Feb. 8, 2023. 

-JUNIORS and SENIORS: We will be making a CAMPUS VISIT 
to UNL on Thursday, Dec. 8, 2022. Please sign up in the 
Counseling office by Tuesday, Dec. 6, if you wish to attend. 

- ATTN. SOPHOMORES:  Are you interested in an 
opportunity to attend a leadership seminar in 
Nebraska in the spring and the possibility of 
attending a national conference this summer? If so, 
please pick up an application form in the school 
counseling office to be a HOBY or Nebraska 
Leadership Representative. Completed application 
form MUST be turned into the school counseling 
office by Monday, December 12, 2022. 
Applications will be reviewed in order to select the 
Hugh O’Brian Outstanding Sophomore and the 
Nebraska 
Leadership Seminar representative for 2022-2023. 

- SENIORS in FFA: Scholarship opportunities for 
future ag leaders.  Online application available, 
with a deadline of January 12, 2023.  See 
Counseling office (or poster on hallway bulletin 
board) for details and application information.  

 
                d e c e m b e r   0 6 

• State Mock Trial Omaha 
• Band Soup Supper 5-6:45 Cafeteria 
• YMS/YHS Band Concert 7:00 

Theater 
• CWAC SB 7pm 
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